#### Reading Comprehension

Read the article and then answer the questions that follow:

# Teen Sport News

Friday, October,

25<sup>th</sup>

## Teen Races to Win

### by Marcie Jones

Cassie Ganis is a teenage racecar driver.
She's only 19 years old, but she already races professionally.

From a young age, Cassie loved to watch car racing. Her father raced cars as a hobby, and when she was young, he often took her to the track to cheer him on.

When he saw that she was interested in the sport, he took her to watch races at the kids' track. Cassie was excited to see children drive their special cars at 60 kilometers an hour. Soon after, she decided that she wanted to become a racecar driver.

When Cassie was ten years old, she asked her father to allow her to race on the kids' tracks. He agreed, but he told Cassie that she had to learn how to drive safely. The first step was to learn the rules. Cassie learned the rules in just two weeks. Then she built her first car

3

with her father's help. Later that year, she drove in her first race.

4 Cassie is now on a team that competes all over the United States of America. She is busy, but she still finds time to talk about safe driving at high schools, colleges and teenage clubs. Cassie explains how important road safety is and it doesn't matter if you drive on the racetrack or just drive home.

Racecar driving is a challenging and dangerous sport. However, Cassie's biggest challenge is that most professional drivers are men. She has to work very hard to prove that she is good. But Cassie doesn't let that stop her from succeeding. Her goal is to be the best woman racecar driver

_	_		_	•
	n	۱a		$\mathbf{n}$

AT A BATTE	DATE	
NA WELL	 	

### 7<sup>th</sup> Grade

# **Reading Comprehension Text- 60 p.**

2p1p.	
1p.	
1p.	
·	
	lp.
	5p.
_	race
after	5p. 
or:	6р.
	5p.
c. travelling all around the USA	
d. becoming a successful woma	an racer
	5p.
) i	in car racing, he:  c. took her to watch other kids  d. let her race with him immed

NAME	 DATE	

Row-B

#### 7<sup>th</sup> Grade

## **Reading Comprehension Text- 60 p.**

1. What type of text is it?	2p.	
2. What is the name of the text?		1p.
3. Who wrote it?		
4. What is the name of the newspaper?		1p.
5. Who first taught Cassie about car racing	;?	4p.
6. Complete the sentence: (paragraph 1)		5p.
Cassie is racecar driver but she		
7. Choose the best answer: (paragraph 2)		5p.
When her father saw she was interested in	n car racing, he:	
a. let her race with him immediately	c. explained to her how the car	rs are built
b. showed her how to race	d. took her to watch other kids	race
8. Complete the sentence: (paragraph 4)		5p.
Cassie is very busy but she speaks about ro	oad safety with students becaus	e
9. Circle the best answer: (paragraph 5)		5p.
Cassie's biggest challenge is:		
a. competing in a dangerous sport	c. becoming a successful woma	an racer
b. travelling all around the USA	d. learning many driving rules	
10. What do the following numbers stand	for:	6p.
a. 10		
b. 60		
c. 2		

#### WRITING (40 points)

#### Write about the following:

How you usually spend your weekends. In your writing refer to the following points:

- 1. What do you usually do on the weekend?
- 2. Where do you usually go?
- 3. Who do you spend your time with?
- 4. When do you get up and go to sleep?
- 5. How do you feel on the weekend?

Spelling- 10p. Language- 20 p. Capital letters & Punctuation-10 p.

B Write 10 sentences about how you spend your weekends. Use time expressions of the present simple tense. Mind spelling capital letters and grammar